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Home Learning - Week 22 

This week we have continued our learning around the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. 

This week we have… 

• Thought of words to describe what the giant looks, sound, smells and behaves like and have 

written a poster to warn other villagers of him. 

• Worked in small groups to make torn paper collages of the giant, the children thought 

carefully about the shapes and sizes of paper that they needed for his body and clothes and 

added wool and buttons. 

• Created our own Giant Cress Heads, we can’t wait to watch his hair grow! 

• In Maths we have learnt to compare objects by height using words such as tall, taller, tallest, 

short, shorter, shortest. 

• In Letters and sounds we have focused on the sounds ch, sh, th, ng and have been reading and 

writing longer ccvc and cvcc words using these sounds. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Find three objects around your house.  Can you arrange them in order from shortest to tallest?  Try 

again, this time with five objects.  You can use words such as short, shorter, shortest, tall, taller, 

tallest? 

 

Notes/reminders… 

PE will be on Tuesdays – Please remember to wear your PE kit to school. 

If you have any books about growing plants please bring them in for us to read at snack time.  (Please 

ensure that all books are named) 

Parent Meetings – We will be holding parent meetings for Codden Class Parents W/C 31st March,  

Please speak to Mrs Paul, Cheryl or Ms Burnell to sign up for a 10 minute appointment. 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 


